From:Michael

Sent:Tue, 2 Nov 2021 14:58:24 +0000
To:Cornwall Planning

Subject:Trees at Penmill Penwartha TR6 OAY

Countywide Householder Team

Planning and Regeneration

Cornwall Council

Dear Sir/Madam

After having the trees on my land examined by a competent arboriculturist it
has become apparent that most if not all of the ash trees are showing signs of
ash die back disease. Several trees which are adjacent/overhanging the
highway now cause a risk of serious harm.

I wish to give notice of works to these trees and also an adjacent cherry tree
that 1s showing extensive signs of decay.

I attach a plan showing the position of the trees.

The trees are all approx 40{t high and would need to be removed to a stump
as being on sloping land they would continue to cause a threat to safety if
topped or lopped.

Yours Faithfully

Michael Crossthwaite






Sent from my iPad



